From: Barry Wheeler [mailto:barrywheeleruk@hotmail.com]
Sent: 31 August 2011 16:01

To: Holland, Linda

Subject: RE: 18 High Street, Wootton Bassett Swindon

Att. Linda Holland

I can confirmed the terms that have been suggested by the police licensing authority are acceptable to me.

Mr. T Krishnamoothy
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This email has been scanned by the MessagelLabs Email Security System.
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This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential
information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property rights. It is intended solely for the use
of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification
and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by
Wiltshire Council to ensure compliance with its policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this
email, and any personal opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be taken
as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note Wiltshire Council utilises anti-virus scanning
software but does not warrant that any e-mail or attachments are free from viruses or other defects and
accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions.

Receipt of this e-mail does not imply consent to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any
purpose. Wiltshire Council will not request the disclosure of personal financial information by means of e-
mail any such request should be confirmed in writing by contacting Wiltshire Council.

This email has been scanned by the Messagelabs Email Security System.
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email
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This message contains information from Wiltshire Police which may be legally privileged and confidential.
The information is intended for the use of the individual(s) or organisation(s) named above. Any opinions
expressed may be those of the individual sender and not necessarily those of Wiltshire Police. If you are not
the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the
information is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us by telephone on +44 (0)
845 408 7000 or via the Wiltshire Police website immediately. Please then delete this email and destroy any
copies of it. All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages to and from Wiltshire
Police may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen by employees other than the intended
recipient. Although the sender has taken steps to protect the material sent, there is no guarantee that the
communications will be virus-free.
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